
Term	Dates	Week	1:		
7	January,	27	January,		
24	February,	16	March	

Pea and ham
(None)

Cream of  
leek and potato

(Mk)

Indian spiced lentil
(None)

French onion
(G,Mk)

Carrot and coriander
(None)

Italian beef bolognaise 
with penne, parmesan 

cheese and Caesar 
salad and garlic bread
(Su,So,Mu,Mk,E,G,Ce)

Macaroni and cheese 
with gammon and a 

crunchy topping  
served with coleslaw 

and green beans 
(Mk,E,G)

Roast Norfolk turkey 
breast with gravy, 

served with  
roast potatoes, 

steamed cabbage and 
diced swede

(none)

Sancho Pollo  
chicken pieces served 
with rice, courgettes 

and carrots 
(none)

Battered pollock fillet 
with tartare sauce and 

lemon, served with  
chips and peas 

(F,E,G)

Penne pasta with a 
roast tomato and basil 

sauce served with a 
Caesar salad  

and garlic bread
(Su,So,Mu,Mk,E,G,Ce)

Macaroni and cheese  
with a crunchy topping, 

served with  
coleslaw and  
green beans 
(Mk,E,G)

Chinese sweet and sour 
noodles with  

stir fried vegetables
(So,E,G)

Italian potato gnocchi in 
a rich vegetable 

ratatouille sauce served 
with roast vegetables 

and chef’s salad 
(Mk,E,G)

Mixed roasted sweet 
pepper, wholemeal 
quiche with chips  

and peas 
(Mk,E,G)

Chinese sweet and sour 
pork served with  
special fried rice 

(none)

Japanese teriyaki 
glazed chicken 
drumsticks with 
pineapple rice 
(So,Se,G)

Ciabatta with spicy 
meatballs and cheddar

(Mu,Mk,G) 

Jumbo hot dog  
with fried onions  

and sauces
 (Su,Mu,G)

Steamed jam sponge  
with custard
(Mk,E,G)

Chocolate brownie
with cream
(Mk,E,G)

Berry cheesecake
(Mk,E,G)

Chocolate and 
vanilla marble cake 

(Mk,E,G)

Traditional oven baked 
rice pudding 

(Mk)



Broccoli and stilton 
(Mk)

Chicken noodle
(E,G)

Pea and mint 
(None)

Seasonal vegetable 
(None)

Cream of tomato
(Mk)

Chicken Rogan Josh, 
roast cauliflower, swede 

and turmec rice.
mango chutney  

(Mk)

Farm assured pork 
sausages with  

mashed potatoes,  
garden peas and 

carrots 
(Su,Mk,G)

Roast beef with 
Yorkshire pudding

roast potatoes, 
broccoli, green beans 

and gravy 
(Mk,E,G)

Fresh Italian dough 
pizza topped with 

mozzarella and tomato, 
served with a chef’s 

salad and  
potato wedges 

(Mk,E,G)

MSC cod baked  
jumbo fish fingers 
served with tartare 
sauce, chips and 

garden peas 
(Mu,Mk,F,E,G)

 Quorn and vegetable 
Rogan Josh roast 
cauliflower, swede 
and turmeric rice  

with mango chutney  
(Mk,E)

Vegetarian sausage 
with mashed potatoes  

garden peas and  
carrots and gravy 

(So,Mk,G)

Spanish frittata  
with onion, spinach  

and cheddar,  
new potatoes, leeks 

and green beans 
(Mk,E)

Fresh Italian dough 
pizza topped with 

mozzarella and tomato, 
with a chef’s salad and  

potato wedges 
(Mk,E,G)

Spanakopita  
with new potatoes  
and garden peas

Mexican baked chilli  
beef chimichangas with 
sour cream and salsa  

(Mk,G) 
	

Indonesian bang bang  
chicken with coriander 

rice and sweet chilli 
sauce 
(Se)

Chicken and chorizo 
jambalaya

(Mk,Mu,So)

Cajun spiced chicken 
burger topped with 
chunky salsa and 

lettuce

Fruit crumble  
with custard 

(Mk,G)

Pear and chocolate 
sponge with  

chocolate sauce 
(Mk,E,G,So)

Lemon blondie
(G,E,Mk)

Golden syrup steamed 
sponge pudding  

with custard 
(Mk,E,G)

Warm sultana flapjack 
(Mk,G)

Term	Dates	Week	2:		
13	January,	3	February,		
2	March,	23	March	



Watercress
 and potato

(Mk) 

Spiced butternut 
squash  
(None)

Cream of broccoli
(Mk)

Cream of sweet potato 
(Mk)

Chunky country 
vegetable

(Mk) 

Mexican beef chilli con 
carne, steamed rice, 

coleslaw, broccoli and  
sour cream 

(Mu,Mk,G,Ce)

Creamy chicken and 
sweetcorn pie with  new 
potatoes, diced swede 

and green beans 
(Mk,G)

Herefordshire roast pork 
with roast potatoes, 

steamed carrots, leeks 
and gravy 
(None)

Traditional Italian beef 
lasagne, served with 

mixed salad and  
garlic bread 

(Mk,G)

Salmon fish cakes with 
tartare sauce and 

lemon, served with 
chips and peas 
(Mu,Mk,E,F,G)

Roasted 
Mediterranean 

vegetable filo pie  
served with 

new potatoes, 
coleslaw and broccoli 

(Mk,G,E)

Butternut squash and 
goat’s cheese risotto  

with chef’s salad 
(Mk,G)

Quorn and vegetables  
in a sweet chill sauce  

served with rice
 (E)

Vegetarian lasagne  
with mixed salad and 

garlic bread 
(Mk,G)

Vegetarian veggie 
burger with salad and 

salsa served with chips 
and garden peas

(G)

Cajun chicken pitta 
sandwich with 

pineapple and salad 
(Mu,G)

Indonesian beef 
rendang with steamed 

rice 
(Su,G)

Spicy lamb skewers  
with pitta bread, tzatziki 

and Greek salad 
(Su,Mk,G)

Gourmet beef burger  
with beef tomato, salad 

and ketchup 
(G,Su)

Spiced Bramley apple 
crumble with custard 

(Mk,G)

Sticky toffee pudding  
with toffee sauce 

(Su,Mk,E,G)

Lemon meringue pie 
(Su,Mk,E,G)

Chocolate sponge with 
chocolate custard 

(Mk,E,G)

Pineapple upside  
down cake 
(Su,Mk,E,G)

Term	Dates	Week	3:		
20	January,	10	February,		
9	March,	30	March	


